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Jetco Delivery Receives  
2012 Fleet Safety Grand Trophy  

 
AUSTIN – Texas Motor Transportation Association (TMTA) awarded Jetco Delivery 
the 2012 Grand Trophy at the Fleet Safety Awards luncheon during the TMTA 
annual conference this August.  The acclaimed award is given annually to an 
exceptional member company who is judged to have the most complete and effective 
safety program in the Texas trucking industry.  Since 2001, Great West Casualty 
Company has been the proud sponsor of the Fleet Safety Awards in Texas. 
 
“We are immensely proud of Jetco Delivery and congratulate Brian Fielkow and the 
entire Jetco team on the award of the Fleet Safety Grand Trophy,” said TMTA 
President and CEO John D. Esparza.  “As one of Texas’ top companies, they have an 
unsurpassed commitment to safety and outstanding dedication to excellence.  Jetco 
Delivery sets a high standard for our industry and we congratulate them on this 
exceptional recognition.” 
 
The Grand Trophy selection process is based not only on a low accident frequency 
ratio, but a company’s over-all safety program including safety program organization 
and driver selection procedures.  Training, supervision, inspection and maintenance 
of equipment and outside activities promoting safety on Texas’ highways are also 
considered.  Jetco Delivery is a Houston-based trucking and freight services provider. 

 
TMTA President and CEO John Esparza and Immediate Past Chairman David Bishop 
presented the award in conjunction with Texas Fleet Safety Award Sponsors Phil 
Mahoney and Scott Sullins with Great West Casualty Company.  Brian Fielkow, 
president of Jetco Delivery, accepted the prestigious award along with Jetco Driver 
Perry Rogers and Safety Director Steve Davis. 
  
“On behalf of the Jetco team, we are both proud and humbled to have received this 
tremendous recognition from TMTA and our peers,” Fielkow said.   “At our 
company, safety is a core value, and we invest tremendously in our ‘Driving to 
Perfection’ culture.  Professional truck drivers are the ambassadors of the road and 
their protection of the traveling public is something that we take very seriously.   We 
are also proud of our long-standing affiliation with the TMTA, which is an 
outstanding resource for our industry in numerous areas, including safety excellence.” 
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Texas Motor Transportation Association is a trade organization dedicated to advocating 
sound public policies, providing excellence in education and training, and promoting a 
safe, dependable and cost-effective motor transportation system to better serve the people 
of Texas.  One out of every 13 people working in the private sector is employed in a 
trucking-related job, and 82 percent of communities receive goods exclusively by truck.  
For more information, please visit: www.tmta.com      

http://www.tmta.com/

